
 

 
 

ASYE statement of anonymisation and  

confidentiality (revised July 2023) 
 

The guidance on anonymisation and confidentiality has been updated following 

advice from Skills for Care’s Data Protection Consultant. The guidance aims to 

comply with the data minimisation principle that only the required information must 

be processed in an activity. If the data is not strictly required, the legislative 

framework imposes a limitation to process personal data. The guidance covers three 

situations. 

 

1.Portfolios submitted to an organisation’s internal panel 

An organisation should provide guidance for their NQSWs and assessors on its 

requirements in relation to the anonymisation of personally identifiable data in the 

portfolio. 

 

The NQSW’s portfolio is to 


